Holmgren, Peter

Sent: onday, Marc ] 11:28 AM

To: Holmgren, Peter
Subject: Black Water tower West Old Sauk Road

Project Manager Black Hawk water tower
Pete,

We see there is another public hearing scheduled March 22 regarding the water tower on West Old Sauk Road. We own
the farm adjacent to the water tower and ask that the City of Madison please proceed with building the water tower
without any further delay. We also do not understand any reason for holding any further public hearings since we went
thru all those procedures to the point of exhaustion in the 1990’s with the residents of the Town of Middleton voting
and approving that our farm along with every other property east of Pioneer Road fall into the city of Madison
jurisdiction. The site for the water tower was purchased many years ago by the City of Madison with the efforts of John
McKenzie, Arthur Pope and our family. The residents of the Town of Middleton no longer have any jurisdiction east of
Pioneer Road. We along with our neighboring property owners east of Pioneer Road are ready to develop
approximately 400 acres of our farm land adding substantial property tax base to the City of Madison. We have
patiently waited nearly 18 years for the water tower to be built and ask that it be built as soon as possible so we can
move on with our development projects.

Thank you
Ron Boehnen
Manager of Schewe Family Farm



Holmgren, Peter

Sent: Saturday, Marc ) : M

To: Holmgren, Peter
Cc: Fred Kron
Subject: Water Tower on Old Sauk Road

Please specify what wells and pumping stations will be used to fill the City of Madison proposed water tower. You state that
you do not plan to tap into the Town of Middleton's existing water table, but that also means you can change that plan. The
Town of Middleton residents would be unhappy to find our wells dried up because of your change of plan.

Also, what plans are there for electricity? Will necessary lines be underground or above ground for your site?

Lastly, what is the impact to the nearby residential area if your tower suddenly emptied its contents through some sort of
catastrophic event. Has that analysis been done?

Please respond at the Tuesday public meeting.

Thank you,
Karen and Fred Kron



Holmgren, Peter

From: Jones, Amy

Sent: Monday, March 14, 2016 7:36 AM

To: Cawley, Dennis; Heikkinen, Thomas; Holmgren, Peter; Larson, Alan
Cc: Water

Subject: FW: New Water Tower in Town of Middleton

————— Original Message-----

From: Bill/Dian Taylor

Sent: Saturday, March 12,2016 2:53 PM

To: Water

Subject: New Water Tower in Town of Middleton

If cell phone service can be enhanced out here by locating provider equipment on your tower-to-be, I would be pleased along
with, I presume, many others who have poor service now. Thanks.

Bill Taylor
4754 Toepfer Road
Middleton WI
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